
19 December 2024 

Paul Steere 

Chair 

Nelson Marina Management Board 

Dear Paul 

NELSON MARINA- STATEMENT OF EXPECTATIONS 

This Statement of Expectations is intended to inform the Nelson Marina Board (Board) of the 

Council's high level strategic direction and performance expectations in advance of your 

preparation of the Statement of Intent (SOI) 2025/26. In clarifying our expectations early, we 

expect that the passage through to acceptance by Council will be more efficient and effective. 

Statement of Intent 2025/26 

Nelson City Council expects that all its Council Controlled Organisations (CCOs) will treat the SOI 

as more than a strict compliance document and will aim for best practice. This will entail an SOI 

covering more than the statutory minimum requirements. To be effective, your SOI should tell 

the performance story of the Marina, providing a clear and succinct understanding of the 

Marina's purpose, the services it delivers and what success looks like. In line with the Local 

Government Act 2002, the Council is particularly interested in efficiency and effectiveness. 

The SOI must meet the requirements set out in the Local Government Act (LGA) 2002. The Local 

Government Act 2002 Amendment Act 2019 made a number of changes to the LGA that impact 

CCOs. You will now be familiar with the CCO provisions of the Act. 

Council wishes to support the Board in delivering a good SOI. We have assigned a senior 

manager to each CCO to assist. In your case, the person assigned is Andrew White, Group 

Manager Community Services, who is available to your team to assist throughout the process. 
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